

SCENIC FOOTHILLS COMMUNITY COUNCIL

September 2004



Sept. Meeting Date Change

To accommodate the opening of school, the Scenic Foothills Community Council meeting for September will be the second Thursday, the 9th, at 7pm. We will return to our normal first Thursday meetings nights beginning with October 7.

School Bond

A representative of the Anchorage School District will discuss at our Council meeting the upcoming school bond proposals, particularly the impact on the proposed Creekside Middle School.

School enrollment has been changing, but the projections for the Eastside is a disproportionate increase in students.

Please come and learn about this issue.

Schools-No Child Left Behind

Anchorage School District will also describe the effects of No Child Left Behind requirements on schools of the Eastside. Measures for remediation and the option for school transfer will also be discussed

Other school issues

Anchorage School District is reviewing proposals to consolidate some of its services. One such proposal would renovate the eastern portion of the Boniface Mall. If there is any progress on these proposals, ASD will discuss it at our Council meeting.

Will Scenic Park ever drain properly?

Russ Oswald, Project Engineer for the Municipality, will update us on the status of Scenic Park drainage solutions. Costs estimates for a new lift station and new storm drain connection are being submitted. We are hopeful for an agreement and construction soon.

Baxter Bog Park

To no avail, we have been trying all summer to get someone from the Muni Parks Department to describe what would be an allowable wetlands solution to the flooding of the trails around Baxter Bog. To date, they have not been responsive and we have probably lost the opportunity for a work party this summer. If you are still available to help out in late September, please contact Roger Shaw or Lee Walker. We will definitely work on this project next summer.

Landscaping and pedestrian trail

It is so pleasing to see the new landscaping along Muldoon Road and a new pedestrian/bike trail segment. We continue to request development of the segment which would connect the trail around the Tudor/Mulldoon curve.

Scenic Foothills Community Council Federation of Community Councils 401 E Northern Lights Blvd., #204 Anchorage, AK 99503-2814

NONPROFIT ORGANIZATION US POSTAGE PAID Anchorage, AK Permit #502

SFCC Council c/o 6431 Regent Drive Anchorage, AK 99504		Next Meeting September 9, 2004 7:00 PM Scenic Park Elementary AGENDA
EXECUTIVE BOARD President-Roger Shaw rshaw17@attglobal.net	337-3949	Minutes APD Report Assembly Report Legislative Report School Report Board Officers Reports Presentations - Updates Scenic Park drainage School bonds Other school issues
Vice President-Roland Shanks rolandshanks@msn.com	230-4918	
Secretary-Marcia Davis mdavis@eraaviation.com	337-3553	
Treasurer - Lee Walker Public Observer-	333-8248	
FCC Representative - Janice Johnstone 333-4114		Old Business New Business Other Reports
APD Representative- Sgt. Dennis Allen 786-2693 Dallen@ci.anchorage.ak.us		
Publicity Chair- open		